
 

 ‘Save Lake Selmac’ Anniversary Event 

 
 

PreciousDirt / Illinois Valley Pesticide Awareness Coalition - IVPAC invites you to: 

Chemical Witness: Voices of Oregonians  
 

Saturday, February 11th  
10:00am to Noon @ Lake Selmac Trout Shelter 

 

On the first anniversary of PreciousDirt we invite you to join us for a RALLY in 

coordination with Beyond Toxics, Williams Waterway Project, Zero Chemical Trespass, 

Forestland Dwellers, Pitchfork Rebellion, Mothers of Triangle Lake and advocates 

raising awareness about the dangers of toxic chemicals. 
 

Featured guest – Takilma Elder Agnes Pilgrim, along with everyday citizens, sharing 

their experiences as witnesses to chemical trespass. 
 

The press is invited, along with Occupy Rogue Valley. 

 
Bring your signs, your enthusiasm and bring a sense that we CAN make a difference in our efforts to  

END TOXIC TRESPASS, that continues to threaten our  health and future. 

 

Directions: We are gathering at the Trout Shelter by the Lake. 

East of Hwy 199, take Lakeshore Drive just past Lake Selmac to McMullen Creek Road. 

Turn right on McMullen and right again on Higgenbottom Rd and follow the arrows to the Trout 

Shelter, by the lake. 
 

(The park requests a $2 per car parking fee, another reason to bring friends and carpool.) 
 
 

“Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful, committed citizens  

can change the world. Indeed, it’s the only thing that ever has.”  -- Margaret Mead 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

For more information:  www.PreciousDirt.org |  www.BeyondToxics.org |  www.ForestlandDwellers.org. 

 

 

 

*The coalitions from Lane County will be holding similar events this same weekend. 
 
 
 

http://www.preciousdirt.org/
http://www.beyondtoxics.org/
http://www.forestlanddwellers.org/

